
 
F. No.- Z-15015/53/2021-NHM-I

Government of India
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare

(National Health Mission)
 

Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi
                                                                                                    Dated the 5th January 2022

To,
Mr. Hemraj Bairwa
Mission Director (NHM)
Government of Himachal Pradesh

 
Subject: Proposal for Re-appropriation of funds under ECRP-II submitted by the state
of Himachal Pradesh – reg.

This is with reference to the letter no.-e-file no.-33751-NHMHP-PIP0ECRP/1/2021-
MH-Section-NHM-HP-26906-26907 dated 08.12.21 from the state of Himachal Pradesh
regarding the proposal for re-appropriation of funds under ECRP-II.

2.         In this regard, it is to convey that re-appropriation of amount in respect of activities as
proposed by the State is not recommended for approval as these activities are not as per
ECRP-II guidelines and these are ongoing projects started much earlier. 
 
3.         State is thus, requested to submit a revised supplementary proposal of cushion amount
of Rs 36.69 Crore.
 
4.         This issues with the approval of competent authority.

 
 
 

(Sachin Mittal)
Director (NHM-I)

Copy to:

Principal Secretary, Health, Government of Himachal Pradesh
PPS to AS&MD
PPS to JS Policy
NHSRC/NHM-II Section to host in the NHM Website
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